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SAB Agenda

● Call to Order, Sign-In, Flag Salute Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Approval of Agenda Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Welcome Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Introductions Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Approval of Minutes
December 20, 2023, SAB Monthly Zoom Virtual Meeting 
Draft Minutes

Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OY0WR_hdMeUgYe8HxTzofCxnRQz5MO6t/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PrqEU-cRG7hPx9OH2VfqKfcaj69CWxmJ/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PrqEU-cRG7hPx9OH2VfqKfcaj69CWxmJ/view?usp=drive_link


Superintendent Update

● Phase II Updates

● Yashwin Adusumilli’s Research Recognition

● U. S. Presidential Scholars Program Nominees

● National Merit Scholarship Corporation 
Recognition

● Success at Palm Beach County Science Fair

● Winter Formal Success



PTO Liaison Report

Presented by PTO Liaison, Mrs. Siciliano
● PTO organized a collection for teachers for a holiday gift - thanks again!
● Science Fair - PTO supported this important student event with treats and drinks.
● Students enjoyed the Ugly Sweater Party late December before break - great job to the 

SGA and PTO who helped with this event.
● Back to school lunch on January 8 was enjoyed by teachers. Thanks PTO!
● Students were able to compete at ILMUN along with 2,000 other students and at the 

Harvard Science Olympiad Competition where they won numerous awards and a 
honorable mention. The hard work of PTO, particularly Samara Abram’s, provided the 
funding needed to attend. 

● PTO paid for snacks and water for our beach cleanup (National Honor Society and 
Interact Club) on 2/3. Thank you!

● PTO helped with Winter Formal which was a success!



PTO Liaison Report

Presented by PTO Liaison, Mrs. Siciliano

Elementary & Middle School Updates
● THANK YOU PTO for all PLD lunches!
● Career Day was a total success - PTO put together a beautiful breakfast and purchased gifts

for the K-9 presenters.
● Movie night was successful for all! Children and families had a wonderful time.
● OWL Run is coming up and we are so excited!
● Very thankful for everything PTO does for our school
● Excited for the upcoming Shoe Ball!



Action Items

A. Policy Against Bullying and Harassment Dr. Tammy Bresnahan

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19lOJGI0Or3ns1cR7cRgcGDts6J494TCZ/view?usp=sharing


● Discussion Items Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Old Business Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Public Comment Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Announcements and Comments Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Adjournment Mr. Michael Moore, Chair


